
Kern County Library Closed for Staff In-Service Day -
Friday, December 2, 2022

Libraries will continue to operate normal business
hours on Saturday, December 3, 2022.

Our eLibrary is open 24/7!
Get your reads online at ANYtime;

all you need is your FREE Kern County Library card!

We apologize for the inconvenience.
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